Webservant Report NASCONA July 7, 2013

For those of you who haven't noticed or looked at our web site lately it has a totally different look now. I have added a "site index" and hopefully made the site easier to navigate and there has always been a search engine on our web site. If you have any suggestions contact me and we'll give it a try. I would like to ask all of the groups to let me know when you change your meeting times or locations so we don't send a newcomer to a meeting that no longer meets.

I did a newsletter this month. We still need articles or poems for The Northside News. If anyone would like to help all you need to do is contact me. If I don't get enough articles we may have to take our newsletter to a bimonthly printing.

In Selfless Service,

Bob T.